
ʔuuʔatumin yaqckʷiimitqin
(Doing it for our Ancestors)

Alberni Indian Residential School Project

Starting Tuesday 
April 5, 2022

Warning: The following may be triggering for some. Support is available
to you through our projects support Linda Pelech, NTC and other

resources listed in the flyer included in the post.



The ʔuuʔatumin yaqckʷiimitqin (Doing it for our Ancestors) project team
has selected a partner to carry out the task of Aerial imaging over

identified Tseshaht Lands. The LiDAR drone company is called ‘Spitfire
Drone Survey.’



The LiDAR drone work is the first of two land imaging tasks for the

Alberni Indian Residential School (AIRS) project. The imaging being done
will be carried out with compassion and respect for our community and
lands. Their team is committed to ensuring the communities privacy and

safety is protected while the drone is in flight. 



Drone flight work will begin on  April 5, 2022 in the morning and
continue through the week. Members may notice a buzzing sound of

drones flying overhead. We aim to hold safe space for those who need it
through this time. 



If you have any questions or have information about AIRS, 

please contact Melissa Gus, Coordinator 
melissa.airs@tseshaht.com or 250-724-1225



To learn more about drone scanning and what to expect, visit [FAQ link].
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Imaging of these areas 
divided into zones:

Alberni Indian Residential School Project

Media questions or calls
please contact

Wameesh Ken Watts,
Elected Chief Councilor:

250.724.1225


